


The CNA also believes it is important to recognize that SMRs feature new designs that
contain advanced safety features. Unlike existing reactors which are viewed in the context
of thermal power, SMRs can feature a wide range of designs that vary significantly from
current reactors and should not be considered in that context. They do however have some
common features which set them apart from current designs including more passive safety
designs, potential for small operating staff numbers and the potential ta 2move the entire
reactor as a whole during decommissioning. The CNA and its members believe that the
CNSC needs to take these factors into consideration when licensing SMRs

The CNA and its members appreciate the approach the CNSC has taken to engage the
industry in dialogue on the discussion paper and we encourage the CNSC to continue with
this approach. The CNA and its members look forward to being engaged with the CNSC in
further discussions as we move forward.

Once again, thank you for the opportunity to provide input into D!S-16-04. Please do not
hesitate to contact me should you require more information.

Yours sincerely,

Steve Coupland
Director, Regulatory and Environmental Affairs
Canadian Nuclear Association



































































































